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The construction of the English school and the impact on the surrounding area  

The construction of the English School has started at a fast pace, with the final administrative 
procedures having been secured last week. We apologize for the late announcement of the start 
of construction and any disruption this may have caused. 
 
Construction work will continue in the coming weeks as follows: 

- Tree and topsoil removal is currently underway. 

- Earthworks will continue until the summer.  

The construction work will continue until the end of the summer. Work will normally be carried 
out on weekdays between 7 a.m. and 6 p.m. in accordance with the City of Helsinki's building 
regulations. In the event that noisy or otherwise disruptive work needs to be carried out outside 
these hours, we will always inform you separately. 
The construction of the English School will be completed in summer 2027.  

 
How will the construction work affect the surrounding area? 
There will be some noise and dust from construction, particularly during excavation and piling. 
It is recommended to avoid spending long periods of time in the vicinity of the construction site, 
especially during noisy works. All disruptive works will be notified to the housing sommunities 
nearby one week in advance. For information on site activities, please follow the instructions at 
the end of the bulletin.  
Dust levels on the construction site will be reduced by watering and salting work areas and 
walkways and by using dust collection equipment. Dust generation and dispersion depend on 
weather conditions, such as dry conditions and wind direction and strength. Dust generation is 
lower after extraction and piling. Wherever possible, we use low-dust methods and materials.  
Safety in the construction site 
The construction area will be fenced off and safe to move around outside the fence. Traffic 
wardens are available for site traffic when necessary. However, we ask you to exercise caution at 
the gates of the construction site. 
The possible relocation of the “kota” (tipii type of structure) in Riistavuori Park away from the 
site will be examined in cooperation with the Riistavuori Center for the elderly. 
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You are welcome to join us for an info event open to all 

Wedesday 26.3. at 17:30 
A public information event on the construction of the English School will be held on Wednesday 
26 March 2025 at 17:30 at the English School's Pitäjänmäki site, Valimotie 17-19. The event is 
open to all and does not require registration.  

Follow the site information 

By scanning the attached QR code with your phone, you can follow the construction of the 
school on the English School website. 

 

 
 
 

                   

 

 

  Construction site   QR code https://engs.fi/new-school/ 

 
More information: 
 
Project lead   Director  Project lead 
Pasi Kanerva   Petri Vuorinen  Reima Luodemäki 
Kiinteistö Oy Eliel Saarisen tie 41-45 The English School Haahtela 
0500 686 757   050 3030 368  040 823 2295 



Kiinteistö Oy Eliel Saarisen tie 41–45 

Tiedote 5.3.2025 

 

pasi.kanerva@helsingintoimitilat.fi petri.vuorinen@engs.fi reima.luodemaki@haahtela.fi 
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